
         WALK-IN-INTERVIEW  
CORRIGENDUM 

 
 

National Institute of Electronics & Information Technology, ISTE Complex, Chennai – 600025  
Phone: 044-24421445/47 

 
Due to unavoidable circumstances the walk interview scheduled on 

08-08-2018 is postponed. Next Date for Walk in Interview is 
scheduled on 13-08-2018 

 
Experience of 2 Years mentioned for the post of Junior Assistant (Admin), Accounts Assistant may be considered as desirable. 
 

Advt. No.  NL-CHE\III\3(i)\2018\001 


